## Master Planning Committee of University of Alaska Fairbanks

## MEMORANDUM

Date:

July 17, 2009

To:

Brian Rogers, Chancellor

Date

From:

Rich Boone, Chair

Rich Boone

Re:

MPC Recommendation 2009-05 - Cold Climate Housing Research

Center (CCHRC) Addition

On July 9, 2009, Jonathan Shambare of Facilities Services presented to the UAF Master Planning Committee a proposed addition to the current site of CCHRC. CCHRC wants to double the size of its footprint of university leased land for research purposes. A diagram of the proposed addition site is attached.

After discussion, a motion was unanimously passed (8-0):

"The MPC approves the proposed CCHRC addition site, including the completion of a silvicultural plan (developed with UAF) for the forested area in the footprint."

If you are in agreement with the MPC recommendation as stated above, please indicate your approval at the top portion of this document.

dlm

Attachment (as stated)





Cold Climate Housing & Research Center Proposed Addition Site

PAJESTA OF ALASKA
FALITIES SERVICES
FACILITIES SERVICES
Division of Design & construction
09 July 2009